EAA #797 Monthly Meeting

June 27, 2015

The meeting was called to order by Allen Rice at 10:35 AM. There were 19 members present and 2 guests

The minutes from the previous meeting were available for review. The Treasurer's Report was read and approved. We have a balance of \$15, 384 as of May 31.

Old Business

1. Larry Boiven did a seminar on firearms. Eight people attended. We had a profit of \$140.

New Business

- 1. Harry Hyman will be attending Aviation Camp on July 15 and will give the membership a report in Sept. or Oct.
- 2. Upcoming FSAACA Fly-In will be at Little River Air Park either the 2nd or 3rd week of August. Please check our website for the exact Saturday date.
- 3. We have a ceiling leak in our clubhouse kitchen and need to find someone to repair it. The building is 24 years old so the metal roof leak is no surprise.
- 4. Oshkosh is in July so there will be NO MEETING IN JULY, and no newsletter.
- 5. Since the FSAACA Fly-In is in August, that will be our August Meeting.
- 6. We are planning to bring our buggy back from the Sun N Fun site in Lakeland so we will be able to use it as a float for parades in Live Oak. We have 4 tires to put on it and we have a banner and can make another banner to be used in parades. David has offered to store the buggy at one of his places.
- 7. We were recently notified that member Don Krueger passed away.

Bob Jaeger conducted a trivia quiz.

The raffle and 797 t-shirt was won by guest Joe Clark.

You can find EAA #797 at: Website – EAA797.net On Facebook at EAA 797

The meeting was adjourned at 11:05 AM.

There will be no meeting in July and the FSAACA Fly-In will count as our August meeting.

Many Thanks to Jean Calabrese for taking the Minutes in my absence.

Submitted by Jean Wolcott Secretary, EAA #797